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This submission includes updates on the ongoing project for a New Environmental 
Management System for the Ħal Saflieni Hypogeum World Heritage Site. This includes 
updates on the condition assessment, structural repairs to the site’s infrastructure, 
studies on water ingress and plans for new interpretation and visitor facilities.  
 
 
This update is being submitted by the Ambassador and Permanent Delegate of 
Malta to UNESCO on the 30th January 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


